## ABINGDON VILLAGE HOMES ASSOCIATION

## AUTHORIZATION FOR ELECTRONIC DELIVERY

Every year the Association spends a substantial amount of money mailing important communications to homeowners. In order to save money and provide added convenience to homeowners, we are allowing homeowners to opt to receive future communications from the Association via email. This will include newsletters, updates on upcoming events, notices concerning Member Meetings, invoices for PUD fees, and other important Association related communications. Please note that the Association will never sell or give your email address to a third party and you may revoke your authorization for electronic delivery at any time in the future.

In order to receive communications via email, you must complete and return this signed form to the Association.

Homeowner Name(s):	
Homeowner Street Address:	
Homeowner Phone Number(s):	
I hereby authorize Abingdon Village Homes Association to ser Association communications via electronic mail, in lieu of sending a bregular mail, at the following email address(es):	
□ Email 1:	
□ Email 2:	
□ Email 3:	
Signature of Homeowner	Date

Please return this form by mail to the below address or drop it into the Association mailbox

Abingdon Village Homes Association 1020 Amherst Lane | Virginia Beach, Virginia 23464 757-420-3416 | info@abingdonvillageha.com | www.abingdonvillageha.com